
Matt Hines                                                                               For Immediate Release: 4/14/25  
The Adventure Park at Sandy Spring  
Matt@TheAdventurePark.com  
 
 

 
The Adventure Park to Remain Open and Fully Operational  

Sandy Spring, MD – April 14, 2025 – The Adventure Park at Sandy Spring will remain open 
and fully operational, despite the announcement that Sandy Spring Friends School (SSFS) 
intends to close and potentially cease operations on June 30, 2025. 

Since opening in 2010, The Adventure Park at Sandy Spring has operated as a completely 
independent entity—separate in both ownership and management from SSFS. As such, the 
school’s closure will have no impact on The Adventure Park’s operations. 

All existing reservations, gift certificates, and rebooking credits remain valid and unaffected by 
today’s news.  

The Adventure Park is currently open daily through April 21 for Spring Break. After that, we will 
resume our regular Friday–Sunday schedule until our seven-days-a-week summer season 
begins on May 26. 

We remain deeply committed to the Olney/Sandy Spring community and are excited to continue 
delivering unforgettable adventures for years to come. 

For any questions regarding current or future reservations, you can always contact us at 
info@theadventurepark.com or 240-389-4386. 

 

 

 

 

 

About The Adventure Park: Founded in 2010, The Adventure Park at Sandy Spring Friends 
School is the largest Aerial Ropes Course & Zipline park in the United States, receiving roughly 
100k annual visitors. The Adventure Park prioritizes safety above all else, having been named 
the 4th “Association for Challenge Course Technology (ACCT)” Accredited park in the country in 
2023. The Adventure Park at Sandy Spring remains the only park of its kind to accomplish this 
certification in Maryland, D.C., or Virginia. 
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